
I am writing regarding the proposed development

building needs demolition.However any new structure should not interfere with traffic flow and 
current use by residents. The proposal would increase traffic usage and impede our view of 
beach and sea. One level lower would rectify this. 
Mrs Marian Purvis.
13 Surf rd Whale Beach 2107
0299745676
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